
Lincoln County, MN 
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

CLOSING DATE: Monday, August 7th, 2023 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that SEALED BIDS will be received for State Project No. 041-030-013 by 
the Lincoln County Auditor in Ivanhoe, MN until 10:00 AM on Monday, August 7th, 2023. Work 
includes ADA Curb Ramps and Driveways in Lake Benton, Tyler, Ivanhoe, & Hendricks.  Copies of 
the plans, specifications and full ad details may be downloaded from the Lincoln County 
website, www.co.lincoln.mn.us, or by calling the Lincoln County Highway Department at 507-
694-1464. 
 

SS / Deb Vierhuf 
Lincoln County Auditor-Treasurer 

 
 
 


